

City of Santa Barbara

City Clerk's Office

www.SantaBarbaraCA.gov

ĊÒ

<u>ال</u>ا ليا

February 16, 2012

735 Anacapa Street P.O. Box 1990 Santa Barbara, CA 93102-1990

Tel.: 805.564.5309 Fax: 805.897.2623 Michael Allen, Chief Deputy Clerk of the Board of Supervisors County of Santa Barbara 105 East Anapamu Street Santa Barbara, California 93101

Dear Michael:

Subject: Special Municipal Election Consolidation with the Primary Election

I respectfully request that the following item be placed on the March 6, 2012, Board of Supervisors' agenda:

Request from the City of Santa Barbara to consolidate a Special Municipal Election to be held on Tuesday, June 5, 2012, for the submission of one measure to the voters, with the Primary Election to be held on that date.

Enclosed are copies of the following two Resolutions adopted by the City Council on February 14, 2012, regarding the election:

Resolution No. 12-010, Calling and Giving Notice of the Special Municipal Election; and

Resolution No. 12-011, Requesting the Board of Supervisors to Consolidate a Special Municipal Election to be held on June 5, 2012.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,

Cynthia M. Rodriguez CMC

City Clerk Services Manager

Enclosure (Original, 7 copies)

C: Billie Alvarez, Elections Division